
Important News:
Starting Monday, May 6th

the library will be closing at

 8:00 p.m.
 instead of 8:30 p.m. on  

Mondays, Tuesdays,
Wednesdays and Thursdays.

 

This is a permenant change.

Going forward the library’s
hours will be:

M, T, W, Th: 9-8
F & S: 9-5

Sundays 1-4
Mid Fall- Mid Spring

Thank You!


